

Monday 13th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena, London

We are pleased to confirm that years 5 and 6 will be performing at the Young Voices concert, at the O2 Arena in London, on Thursday 13th January 2022. The children will travel by coach and payment for the cost of this transport will be £16 per person.

If you would like to book tickets to see your child perform in this concert, audience tickets for parents and children not performing at the event, are available to purchase at £23.00 per person (babies in arms are free). We can advise that the concert will start promptly at 7pm, concluding at 9.15pm with no interval. Parents will need to make their own arrangements for getting to and from the event.

You will also see on the permission slip attached, that you have the option to purchase a Young Voices t-shirt for your child to wear on the day (all t-shirt orders will receive a tiny torch and wristband). However we appreciate that this is a further cost and children are allowed to wear a plain white t-shirt if you prefer. Payment for coach travel, audience tickets and t-shirt orders must be made online, in the usual way and order forms returned to school by Monday 11th October 2021.

As this is an extremely popular event, tickets run out very quickly. It is with this in mind that we will not be able to accept any requests after the 11th October. After this date parents will be directed to the event organisers - www.youngvoices.co.uk or Tel number 029 2069 1999.

Further details of the itinerary for the day and evening will follow soon.

Yours faithfully

Miss Albiston, Miss Ball and Mrs Smith Year 5 / 6 Class teachers

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









